
Payment of Central share could not be disbursed to some students due 

to mismatch of details (Name/DOB/Gender) in OSSP with AADHAAR 

database. Therefore, all students who have made any changes in their 

AADHAAR are requested to login in OSSP and click on “VERIFY” button 

showing against AADHAAR number in the dashboard of the student login 

page. Upon clicking on the “VERIFY” button , an OTP will be sent to the 

mobile number registered in AADHAAR. After entering OTP in the 

required field, whatever changes made in AADHAAR (ex: any changes in 

name/DOB/Gender) will be replaced in the portal. 


